
The Parish owns Westmount Road and we (the RC) are the legal entity responsible for the road. Despite 

conversations going on at officer level, as far as I am aware, no elected representative (of the Parish) has 

been consulted – this goes against planning principals and as there will, no doubt, be a planning inquiry, 

this will be a black mark against Property services for lack of consultation of the principal authority for 

the road - I might add that as chairman of the West of Town Community Association although we had 

many meetings with the Hospital team (Bernard Place etc ) over the 2 Gloucester Street applications our 

association has not been contacted by Property services or anyone else regarding Westmount Road and 

its effect on the residents of the area. I thank we need to make it clear in our POSH RC response along 

the lines. 

 

The Roads Committee are disappointed that as the designated authority for Westmount Road 

no contact has been made to consult the Parish – via the elected officials of the Roads Committee, 

over the proposed access Route. 

 

We need to express our dismay at the lack of any detailed plans.   The Roads Committee find it almost 

impossible to comment as detailed plans have not been made available despite an approach to the 

hospital team by a member of the Committee. 

 

Thank you, for your request to submit comments, please see the attached submission 

 

 

Kind Regards 

John Baker 

68 King Street 

St Helier 

Jersey 

JE2 4WE 

gsm 07797725879 

 


